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Hove.ber 5th, 1950 
P.o. Box 4868 
Ol$veland Park Station 
Washington, D.O. 
U.S.A. 

,I 

Dr. Hermann Socher, Director 
Un1veraitata-Sternwarte I 

Turkensch&nzstrabe 17 
Vlenna IVIII. Austria 

Dear Dr. Sooher: 

Tbank you for your nioe letter 
of October 6th. The pioture whioh you mention 
was not taken by me and the party who bas the 
n~gatlve i8 no. in tbe Phl11lplne Islands. 
CODsequently I cannot supply a print. However 
I a~ enclosing another pioture of the saroe 
machlne in a bit different position with some 
different equipment at the focal point. I hope
lt will De of some use to you. 

Aleo enclosed are variety of other papers
which deal wi.th the ieneral subjeot of radio 
astronomy. 

When your article is published I would 
appreoiate receiving three or four copies of 
the reprints or whatever form 18 available. 

If you will keep me informed of any aotivity
in the field of radio astronomy ttl your oountry 
I w11l deem it a great honor. 

Sinoerely yours. 

Gr~te Reber 


